
Miss Shields 

Hi everyone! My name is Miss Shields and I will be 

your Y3 teacher in September. How exciting!  

I’ve taught in Y3 for 2 years now and I find this 

Year group extremely enjoyable to teach. We’ll 

have lots of fun and I can’t wait to get started. 

Have a lovely summer, stay safe and I will see you 

in the Autumn term, ready for lots of fun and lot 

of learning! 

 
 

 
Here’s a bit more about me and my favourite 

things: 

Film: I love crime films and a story line that 

keeps me guessing. I really enjoy the cinema 

and try to go a couple of times a month.  

 

Song: I love a wide range of music and any-

thing I can sing along to.  

 

Hobby: I love to read and always have a book 

on the go. During the holidays, you’ll find me 

with a cup of tea and a good book.  

 

Subject: I really enjoy RE as it is a subject you 

can have some very interesting discussions.  

 

Food: Sunday roast especially if my mum has 

cooked it.  

 

Family: I live in Doncaster and I’ve recently 

bought a house. My family still live in Northern 

Ireland so I enjoy visiting them when I can.  

 

 

At Carcroft we operate an open door    

policy. If parents or carers would like to 

contact me, please visit the office, call 

school on 01302 722353 or send me a 

message on Class Dojo. 

I have worked in schools since moving to Doncas-

ter 16 years ago, however, I started my career in a 

secondary school as a teaching assistant. This led 

on to working as a Higher Level teaching assistant 

in Maths, English and with children that had addi-

tional needs. After 11 years, I started working on 

supply at a Doncaster primary school and that is 

when I decided that I wanted to be the teacher 

and make a difference. I started my training at 

Sheffield Hallam University and started working at 

Carcroft Primary in 2018. Later in my career, I 

would like to be progress to SENCO/Inclusion lead.  


